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ENERGY EFFICIENCY
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A.	 Can name two ways to increase 
a car’s MPG

B.	 Can name three ways to save 
energy at home

C.	 Can name three ways to save 
energy at school

D.	 Has at least one ENERGY STAR® 
appliance at home

E.	 Knows the definition of energy 
efficiency

F.	 Knows the definition of energy 
conservation

G.	 Knows what an ENERGY STAR® 
label means

H.	 Knows what SEER is

I.	 Knows a type of bulb that uses 
one-quarter of the energy of 
incandescents

J.	 Knows where to find an 
EnergyGuide label

K.	 Can name two appliances that 
should be run only when fully 
loaded

L.	 Uses day lighting in the 
classroom instead of overhead 
lights

M.	 Sets this item differently at day 
and night and for the season

N.	 Knows the number one use of 
energy in the home  

O.	 Has an energy conservation 
team at school

P.	 Knows whether energy is the 
first, second, or third highest 
expenditure in a school district 
(choose one)


